
August 30 , 1977 

Mr. Robert L. Garian 
c/o St. James Armenian Church 
834 Pepper Avenue 
Richmond, Virginia 23229 

Dear Mr. Garian: 

We greatly appreciate the renewal of your stewardship 

of Saint Vartan, and your gift of $100 (one hundred dollars) 

for that purpose. 

cc. The Reverend Arsen Barsamian 
Richmond, Virginia 

Enclosure 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


